
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Ryan C. Bagent                Kenneth E. Hall                         Donald L. Glover                 Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

 

 

Special Meeting  

 

August 8, 2012 – 6:00 a.m.  

 

This special meeting was called to assess the outcome of the August 7, 2012 

Special Election. The Eden Township Board of trustees had placed a 3.5 mill 

continuing fire levy on the ballot in the election. 

 

While the outcome was favorable and they levy appeared to have passed it was 

decided after a great deal of discussion that the safe thing to do was to pass 

resolution to place the levy back on the ballot in November  since the August 

election results had not yet been certified. That being said 

 

Don Glover moved and Ken Hall seconded a motion to place the 3.5 mill 

continuing fire levy back on the ballot in November. And all trustees voted aye on 

the motion. 


